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Friday 8th March 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

 
We have had a very busy couple of weeks back at school. 

 
This week has been a very exciting time for the children; we have had World Book 

Day, a Primary Phase Archery Competition and of course Ofsted! 
 

On Tuesday morning the Primary Phase had an amazing opportunity to compete in a 
Virtual Archery Competition led by Premier Sports and Sadie. The competition 

involved the children having lots of chances to score the highest possible number! To 
find out all about go to Sadie's write up. 

 
Tuesday also involved a visit from Ofsted and we couldn't be any more proud of the 

children and staff. 
 

World Book Day at Warren was a massive success! The children and staff impressed 
with their amazing costumes and comfy wear! The children had the chance to go to 

the library and choose a book to keep. 
 

The World Book Day celebrations continued on Friday afternoon with a Celebration of 
the Story Boxes which each class created and were awarded certificates. 

 
Hope you all have a great weekend! 

 
Christian Stent 

HLTA Sports and ODL Specialist 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Please see link attached for parent support from Norfolk Steps practitioners, Norfolk Steps promotes 
positive behaviour through a therapeutic approach as outlined in our positive handling policy (which is 

currently under review). 
 

It is ‘The process of taking necessary steps to ensure that every young person is given an equality of 
opportunity to develop socially, to learn and to enjoy community life.’ 

 
https://padlet.com/EIPTraining/norfolk-steps-family-e-session-videos-t887l47mu50guj2e 

 
 

Kind regards 
 

Gemma Arlow 
Safeguarding Coordinator and Attendance Officer 

mailto:office@warrenschool.co.uk
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Meet the Team 
Marion Chapman: - Class 5 Teacher 

Meet the Team  
Kayte Foster: - Class 9 Teacher  

Hello, my name is Kayte and I'm the lead 
in class 9.   

I have worked for Consortium Trust ever 
since I relocated from Barnsley three years 

ago and have loved every second. 
 

I am passionate about supporting pupils 
to become independent learners and 

helping them to thrive in all areas.   I feel 
that all children deserve the right to a 

high-quality education and feel supported 
throughout their learning journey. 

 
My time so far at The Warren has been a 
fantastic experience and I look forward 
to continuing working with the children. 

Hi, my name is Marion Chapman. I recently took over 
Class 5 from the lovely Georgina, who is on Maternity 

Leave at present. I’m enjoying getting to know the 
children and seeing their developing their general 
interaction with peers and adults. I would like to 

thank my team, Ana, Tess, Jake, Debbie and Gemma 
for their lovely welcome and continued support. 

 
I feel privileged to have taught for many years, both in 
Primary and Secondary. I completed a Post Graduate 
Certificate in English and Special Educational Needs, 
as my motivation for entering the profession was to 

work with children/young people with Special 
Educational Needs and their families, helping to 
provide the education that they deserve. I look 

forward to the next chapter in my career, at Warren 
School. 
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Class 3 

 
In Class 3 we have started our new topic- How was it made? 

We have enjoyed learning about materials and this week we made boats. We tested to see 
if they float or sink. 

In Maths we have been learning about 2D shapes. 
We have been reading the book 'Yucky Worms' and we made some worms. We have 

enjoyed exploring worm themed sensory trays.  
In life and living skills we have made a fruit pot and a fruit salad.  

In PE this week got to take part in an archery lesson.  
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Class 4 
 

Class 4 have had a busy couple of weeks engaging in lots of new and exciting learning 
experiences.  

Since returning from half term, we started our new topic 'How things are made' where we 
have been exploring making colours, chocolate and using recycled materials to make new 

things. 
 In literacy with have been exploring the story 'Yucky worms' through phonics, art, and 

sensory exploration. We particularly enjoyed painting with sticky spaghetti.  
     

 This week we had lots of fun taking part in an archery competition with our peers.  
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Archery Morning 

 
On Tuesday we had Premier Education visit our primary students for a morning of Virtual Archery in 

a competition against another SEND School. 
 

All classes had a 20-minute session with practice goes and a competition shot. Everybody had so 
much fun and learnt about the basics of archery and target practice which is great because that is 

what we are focusing on in PE this half term. 
 

Staff from Premier Education commented on how well our students behaved and how great their 
shots were. 

 
We were the first school to have their session in the competition so we will have to wait for the scores 

to come out but I'm very hopeful as some of the scores were brilliant! 
 

I will, of course, let you all know when I get the results. 
 

Sadie Hills 
HLTA Sports & ODL 
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Post 16 Library Visit 
 

Pupils from post 16 recently visited Lowestoft Library, where we got to look at all 
different areas. We looked at how welcoming the library is and how you could read, 

work on a computer, have a quiet space, play chess, or do jigsaws.  
 

We also looked at the basement where archived books are kept, the children's reading 
area and discussed volunteering opportunities. They also told us they run a SEND 

session on a Saturday, see below for further details. 
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World Book Day 7th March 2024 
 

The theme of ‘Are you sitting comfortably?’ was a roaring success and staff, children 
and young adults all enjoyed wearing their comfy clothes. Throughout the morning 

each pupil either chose a book or took their token home to take to a book shop. Class 
12 had lots of fun helping everyone exchange their token for a book.  

  

 
 

 

There were lots of fun activities happening all over the school from taking part in a 
draw along, being part of a sensory story online alongside other schools. There were 

two competitions to take part in over the day, the first was a book in a box where each 
class had to choose their favourite book and create the story inside a box. Many 
classes got creative with their boxes and Class 4 won new books to put on their 

classes bookshelf and explore.  
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 The second competition was to design a book mark Each class has one 
winner which received a certificate in our special celebration assembly on 

Friday. Well done to all the winners! 
 

In the afternoon pupils from 6th Form and Secondary visited younger classes, 
they carefully chose books they knew the younger pupils would like and had 
lots of fun sharing these books with them. It was lovely to see how engaged 

the children were when listening to a peer read to them.  

 

 

 

 
We also had a visitor in the afternoon; Jo Perry from Waterstones brought along some books 

to share and many pupils enjoyed visiting the library to listen to stories read by Jo. 
 

A big thank you from all of us at Warren goes out to Jo for reading to us, donating the World 
Book Day books, and donating some books for the library.  

 
Everyone had an amazing time and I look forward to the next special day.  

 
Emma Peach 
English Lead 
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Dates for your diary 
 

Date Event Who 
 

Wednesday 13th March  
5:00pm-6:00pm 

 

 
Prospective Parent/Carer 

Tour 

 
Prospective Parents 

 
Friday 15th March 

 

 
Red Nose Day 

(Non-School Uniform) 
 

 
Whole School 

 
Monday 18th March 

 

 
Silly Science Workshop 

 
Whole School 

 
Thursday 21st March 

 

 
World Down Syndrome Day 

(Odd socks) 
 

 
Whole School 

 
Tuesday 26th March 

 

 
Purple Day for Epilepsy 

(Wear Purple) 
 

 
Whole School 

 
Tuesday 26th March  

3:30pm-6:30pm 
 

 
Parent & Teacher Evening 

 
Parents 

 
Thursday 28th March  

 

 
Last day of Term 

 
Whole School 

 
Saturday 13th April 

7:00pm 
 

 
Warren Association  

Quiz Night 

 
Public 

Everyone Welcome 

 
Monday 15th April  

 

 
Return to School 

 
Whole School 

 
Monday 22nd April 

 

 
Prospective Parent/Carer  

Tour 
 

 
Prospective Parents 

 
Wednesday 24th April 

 
 

 
Warren Association 40th Year 

Celebration  
(80’s day) 

 

 
Whole School 

 
Monday 6th May 

 

 
Bank Holiday 

School Not Open 
 

 
Whole School 
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